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SUITE 300 

1145 NINETEENTH STREET. N .W . 

WASHINGTON. D . C . 20036 

202-223-861 2 

BY APPOINTMENT ONLY 

THOMAS M. FOLEY, M.D., RET., CHTR. 

STANFORD A. LAVINE, M.D., CHTR. 
ORTHOPAEDIC SURGERY 

AND 

SPORTS MEDICINE 

March 6, 1987 

Howard Baker 
3224 Woodland Drive., N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20008 

Dear Mr. Baker, 

I want to congratulate you on your recent appointment to 
Office of Chief of Staff to the President. 

Congratulations on this high honor. 

Best personal regards . 

Sincerely, 

t 

I 
St nf9'1"d A. Lavine, M.D. 
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Howard Baker 

I 

3224 Woodland Drive, N.W. 
Washington, D.C . 20008 
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March 20, 1987 

Dear Charlie: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. Charles D. Barnett 
250 South County Road 
Palm Beach, Florida 33480 

HHB/SW/WJB/ptf5 
HHB-2 
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BARNETI &ALAGIA 
250 SOUTII COUNTY ROAD 

PALM BEACH, FLORIDA 33480 
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The Honorable Heward H. Baker, Jr. 
3224 Woodland Drive 
r.vashington, r::c 



CHARLES DAWSON BARNETT 
PARTNER 

LAW OFFICES 

BARNETT & ALAGIA 
250 SOUTH COUNTY ROAD 

PALM BEACH, FLORIDA 33480 

(305) 832-5696 

TELECOPIER (305) 832-5782 

CABLEALBAR 

TELEX 803429 

March 11 , 1987 

The Honorable Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
3224 Woodland Drive 
Washington, DC 

Dear Senator Baker: 

OFFICES IN: 
MIAMI, FLORIDA 
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 
WASHINGTON, 0.C. 
FRANKFOR~KENTUCKY 

NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 
NEW ALBANY, INDIANA 

Congratulations on your appointment as Chief of Staff to President 
Reagan. I know this is a great personal sacrifice to you, but I know it will 
be the best thing for the country. 

If you need any assistance on any project, I will be glad to help you in 
any way I can. 

Best wishes. 

CDB/kms 
77/CDB.SHB 

Sincerely, 

a?~ 
Charles D. Barnett 

j-J t9 



March 20, 1987 

Dear Ray and Arlene: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Zimmerman 
Post Office Box 100515 
Nashville, Tennessee 37210-0515 

HHB/SW/WJB/ptf5 
HHB-2 
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TwX ESL62770505 

PMS HONORABLE HOWARD BAKER 

CHIEF OF STAFF TO PRESIDENT 

WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON DC 20001 

DEAR HOWARD: 

87MAR 4 All: 10 

ARLENE AND I CONGRATULATE YOU ON YOUR NEW APPOINTMENT. 

l 

WE COMMEND TH 

PRESIDENT ON HIS CHOICE OF SUCH A CAPABLE AND FINE TENNESSEAN. 

RAYMOND ZIMMERMAN 
P.O . ~ 10051 <)" 

no..ni . , Tt\J 37210-0~1) 

l O~l4 EST 

1051 EST 
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l-0020581063 03/04/87 

TWX ESL62770505 

PMS THE HONORABLE HOWARD BAKER 

87MAR ~ AIO: 32 

CHIEF OF STAFF TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE US 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON DC 20500 

DEAR MR. BAKER: 

WIN.PAC, THE WOMEN'S PRO-ISRAEL NATIONAL POLITICAL ACTION COMMITTEE, IS 

DELIGHTED AT YOUR APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF OF STAFF TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE 
UNITED 

STATES. WE BELIEVE YOU BRING A WEALTH OF EXPERIENCE AND JUDGEMENT TO 
YOUf< NEW 

l 
POSITION. WIN.PAC HAS EVERY EXPECTATION OF YOUR SUCCESS IN THE TASK 
AHEAD. 

ALL OUR PRAYERS AND GOOD WISHES GO WITH YOU. 

RLENE ZIMMERMAN <MRS. RAYMOND) 

SANDf~A STEIN 

WIN.PAC FOUNDER 

1033 EST 



March 20, 1987 

Dear Keith: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. Keith Fuller 
2633 Seabrook Island Road 
Johns Island, South Carolina 29455 

HHB/SW/WJB/ptf5 
HHB-2 
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March 20, 1987 

Dear Jim: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. Jim G. Brock, Jr. 
Hudgins, Hudgins & Warrick 
Suite 1007 
24 Greenway Plaza 
Houston, Texas 77046 

HHB/SW/WJB/ptf5 
HHB-2 



HUDGINS, HUDGINS & WARRICK 
A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 

ATIORNEYS AT LAW 

24 GREENWAY PLAZA - SUITE 1007 

HOUSTON, TEXAS 77046 

(713) 623-2550 

March 3, 1987 

The Honorable Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
P.O. Box 1447 
Alexandria, Virginia 22314 

Dear Senator Baker, 

Congratulations on being appointed the Chief of Staff for 
the President. It is quite an honor and certainly well deserved. 
If any man in this country can restore dignity and respect to the 
Reagan presidency, it is you. 

I enjoyed talking with you last Saturday at the Seaview. As 
I told you then, I think your willingness to accept this position 
and put your presidential aspirations on the back burner is one 
of the most unselfish moves I have ever witnessed in politics. 
The Republican Party and the country will someday reward you for 
your dedication. As the old saying goes, what goes around, comes 
around. 

Good luck in this new challenge. My hopes and prayers will 
be with you and the President. Please give my best to Mrs. Baker 
and be sure to leave some time for rest and relaxation in good 
old Bal Harbour. 

JGB/glw 
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March 20, 1987 

~~ .. ~j: 
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Dear Jack: : ' 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 

,f':f; 

Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. Joseph L. May 
Post Office Box 2981 
Nashville, Tennessee 

HHB/SW/WJB/ptf5 
HHB-2 
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Mr. Howard Baker 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20200 

Dear Howard: 

JOSEPH L. MAY 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

222 FOURTH AVENUE NORTH 

P. 0. BOX 2981 

NASHVILLE, TN 37219·0981 

(81~) 2~8-2939 

March 9, 1987 

I have been talking to some of the Far East hands from the 
old days who are now in the of the EOB. They are mighty 
glad you are there. est of us. Congratulations. 

erelrJ _ ) 

teVL__ 

JLM/jh 
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March 20, 1987 

Dear Anita and Stephen: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

" Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

,,,;· , 

~ 1C 
t~· ~ 

' 

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen W. Heller 
2770 Thirty-second Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20008 

~~ HHB/SW/WJB/ptf5 
HHB-2 
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Stephen William Heller 

C)..e.c'--~~ ' 

1* ~ ~ «- t~'<.~ -~ ~ 
~~ ""Vk ~rk:-~ ~J~ ~ 
~ c._ ~ uti.~£~ . lJ_z_ 
~i:~ ~ ~ tin~ .::&Le_ 

~~~~~Q_ 
~~~k~c'-<t­
t;k_ Uu€ ~~"ti; t(> "lk f~ 
cct~~~~ c ~ 
~~ -

. . ~ R- _,&_i4'-"L_ ~ 9~ 
,;t-~~ A/k ~ "'"t ~k_ ~ 
~~ ~:f~ ,(,. l -v·tU ~ 
~ ~ b-r- uf ~ ~Vv<l ~v--UoZ_ 
/f--e_ --U-i:C.t-- -h.l-1!- clw.. ~ ~CA-._ 
~ +r~f.~. 



---- ··- --- ---~-~--· -- ----- -- -------- ------------------ ------·-

-
~i 

-f P~v<") 
~·-·~£.~ .... ~-u;.r,,..- ....... 
'-'-""'·~·~- ... __ . ·' ·' .,,.. .... :.. ;- -~.:.,.·.,_~.-. 

,c_~ ~~ ,~,Q ~~ 
7 7 I(') lJtHJtf ~ D~ 

w~~, D.t:!__. 
-;{,()CJO R 



~!·' 

~~':"~ ~ .;,_V.· 'I:" 

·~ 

"' 

'~ 
j~""" ·~ ' 

.. •!.· ,i 

'f '" March 20, 1987 

.. 
' 

Dear Mr. Mehlman: ~ 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

:'>( 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

ii''.,:.;,'!:·,,~ ' ( 
ii 'J,' r. 

Mr. M. A. Mehlman 
7 Bouvant Drive 
Princeton, New Jersey 

HHB/SW/WJB/ptf5 
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M. A. MEHLMAN 

March 10, 1987 

Mr. Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff 
White House 
Washington, DC 

Dear Howard: 

Congratulations on your appointment as Chief of Staff. 
The next two years should be both interesting and 
smooth! 

Hopefully, I will have an opportunity to see you 
again in the future. 

7 Bouvant Dr. 
Princeton, NJ 08540 

Sincerely, r 
I \ 

'/J?,tt- · wz~1 



March 20, 1 ~87 

Dear Ambassador and Stanley: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

'(· 

~4~~?i.:~·~ 
"" 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

.,.. 

The Honorable Rosemary Ginn and 
Mr. Stanley Ginn 

11 North 8th Street 
Columbia, Missouri 65201 

HHB/SW/WJB/ptf5 
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Dear Mr. Chardon: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

"t' 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

.... ~ .. 
"') ;I; 

't ,, ,, 

The Honorable Humberto 
Member of the House of 

of the Territory of 
San Juan, Puerto Rico 

HHB/SW/WJB/ptf5 
HHB-2 

Zayas Chardon 
Representatives 
Puerto Rico 
00901 



REPRESENTANTE DISTRITO NUM. 25 

PRESIDENTE COMISION DE AGlllCULTURA 

ESTADO LlBRE ASOCIADO DE PUERTO RICO / 

CAMARA DE REPRESENTANTES 
CAPITOLIO 

SAN JUAN, PUERTO RICO 00901 

March 5, 1987 

Honorable Howard Baker 
Chief of Staff 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mister Baker: 

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my congratulations 
on your appointment as White House Chief of Staff. Your experience 
and dedication will enhance the office of the President. 

Should you feel my office can be of help in you professional or 
personal needs, please feel free to contact me. 

Wishing you and your family the best in this coming Holy season, 
I remain. 

Truly yours, 

mer. 
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Dear Anna: 
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March 20, 1987 

. 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

,;·-t­
"'; .. Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mrs. Anna Chennault 
1511 K Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20005 

HHB/SW/WJB/ptf5 
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ANNA CHENNAULT 
1 51 1 K STREET, N.W. 

WASHINGTON , D.C . 20005 

TEL.: !202) 347-0516 

&' }' 
\\ March 9, 1987 

The Honorable 
Howard Baker 
Chief of Staff 

to the President 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Howard: 

Words cannot express my relief and pride that my dear 
friend has been appointed to serve our President at this 
most trying time as his Chief of Staff. Your experience 
in the Senate, as well as your knowledge of dealing with 
Washington will be a great help not only to President 
Reagan but to our country. I am very proud that our 
President has made the right decision and you have 
accepted this tremendous responsibility to turn things 
around for the next 20 months. 

Both you and I have been in Washington for a lon~ time, 
you in the public sector, while I work in the private 
sector. We have seen people come and go. I am reminded 
of our dear friends, Tommy Corcoran and Bryce Harlow. 
I even think of Senator Dirksen, a man with such wisdom 
and integrity. This was a man who got thin~s done. We 
sure miss him, don't we? 

I have confidence you will give our President the kind of 
advice needed and manage the White House with your special 
t ouch. This is to wish you well and if there is any way 
I can be of help, my office is just two blocks away. 
I feel much better now that President Reaaan has Senator 
Howard Baker as his Chief of Staff. 

Warmest regards to you and Joy and I hope she is feeling 
well. 

Sincerely, 

Anna Chennault 



March 20, 1987 

Dear Bill: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

The Honorable William H. Hudnut, III 
President 
National Conference Republican Mayors 

and Municipal Elected Officials 
310 First Street, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20003 

HHB/SW/WJB/ptf5 
HHB-2 



NATIONAL 
CONFERENCE 

REPUBLICAN 
MAYORS 

AND MUNICIPAL 
ELECTED OFFICIALS 

March 6, 1987 

Dwight D. Eisenhower Republican Center 
310 First Street Southeast 
Washington, D.C. 20003 
(202) 863-8565 

The Honorable Howard Baker 
Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, DC 20500 

Dear 4• Dw•J" 
On behalf of the National Conference of Republican Mayors and Municipal 
Elected Officials (NCRMMEO), I am writing to congratulate you on your 
recent appointment as Chief of Staff to President Reagan. As local elected 
Republican officials, we extend to you our support during the next two 
years of the Reagan Administration. 

We are confident that through the optimism, leadership and vision of the 
President and through your ability to work with Congress effectively and 
advise the President accordingly, this Administration will move forward on 
the President's domestic and foreign policy initiatives. As Minority Leader 
of the Senate for four years and Majority Leader for four years, you have 
served our nation with integrity and faithfully represented the policies of 
the Republican Party. 

We wish you all the best in your new challenges. Please do not hesitate 
to call me if N CRMMEO can be of assistance in your efforts. 

With best wishes, I am 

III 
President 

WHH:nc 



March 20, 1987 

Dear Newt: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

The Honorable Newton N. Minow 
Suite 4800 
One First National Plaza 
Chicago, Illinois 60603 

HHB/SW/WJB/ptf5 
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NEWTON N. MIN OW 

ONE FIRST NATIONAL PLAZA• SUITE 480 0 

C HICAGO, ILUNOIS 60603 

~~V>' 
March 10, 1987 

Dear Howard: 

The best decision President Reagan made is bringing you 
into The White House. We will support and help you in any possible 
way. Your talent, your patriotism and your ability have never been 
needed more. 

If there is any bipartisan project in which I can be of 
some service to you, I will be glad to try. 

All good wishes, 

NNM:kj s 

Senator Howard Baker 
Chief of Staff to the President 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Room l/WW 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

-f I 



March 20, 1987 

Dear Virginia: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mrs. Virginia S. Jackson 
Post Office Box 396 
South Charleston, Ohio 45368-0396 

HHB/SW/WJB/ptf5 
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P. 0 . fo:·: 3% 
South Cha rl c~ton, O hio 45368-0396 

March 9, 1987 

Dear Howard , 

Congratulat ions on your rece nt appoin tme nt to the 
Wl 1ite House . If anyone in our country car. heal 
ti;,: v;cu:1d:; 0f so rna1iy , iL i s you, Howard . 

I can well remember the early fifties, you we re 
just out of college and we were trying to get 
along with the United Mine Workers . Your complete 
honesty , alway s amazed Paul and he was very 
proud of you, then and always. Paul really 
looked forward to voting for you for President. 

Paul had open-heart surgery in 1982 and in 
November 1985 died of cancer of the lung . 

I also remember, Easter Sunday in 1951 or 1952 
when your s o ~, De rek, was born. It made the 
Dayton, Ohio paper. I still keep in close touch 
wi t h t he West f amily in Onieda. 

Our God daughter, Lind a Daly, is married to 
Coionel Patrick F. Daly, a member of Vice President 
3ush1 s Terrorist TeJm. You may remember Paul 
talking about our little girl. Her father was 
killed in WW II in a bombing over Germany in 
Feb ruary 1945 and she was born in July 1945 . 
We are very proud of both Linda and Pat and 
the ir two boys. 

Best wishes to you, Joy and your family during 
the days ahead and you will all be in my prayers . 


